

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health 1-210 Moos Tower 515 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

(612) 624-5400 FAX: (612) 625-8950

September 14, 1990

Beginni of MEND! HS

9/14

Dean Ornish, MD 7 Miller Avenue Sausalito, CA 94965

Dear Dean:

Many thanks for your recent kind letter. I had dreamed of getting Stacy out for the mid-September picnic at the Grove but it won't happen. Nevertheless, we will keep your invitation in mind for our next excursion westward.

I hear indirectly that you may be in our town on Friday, October 5th. Is there any chance we could get together socially at some time between your media appearances?

Cordially

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor

Home phone (612) 377-9664

/nmf